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May 28, 1977

Mr. Carl W, Dabelstein
8209 W. 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Let this letter confirm your reception of KGFF kadio between
11:57 and 12 Midnight of January 31, 1977.

I'm sorry for the delay, but I didn't receive your first letter,
KGFF operates with a daytime power of 1000 watts and 250 watts
at night. It is interesting that you were able to pick KGFF

out of the intereference in Overland Park, Kansas.

Good luck in your future efforts in Broadcast DX.

Sincerely, )
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‘Kandall C. Mullinax
Chief Engineer
WB5ERN

Serving Central Oklahoma since 1930



